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Merry Christmas 
 

On behalf of First Lady Angela Mayo, our children Jared and Ashley, our grandson Tyler, and 

all employees at the City of Monroe, we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year!  I pray that the holiday season and new year bring you peace, love, joy and prosperity! 

 

 

City of Monroe’s 39th Annual Birthday Salute to Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  
 

Please accept this as a formal invitation for the entire community to be our guests at the City of 

Monroe’s 39th Annual Birthday Salute to Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.   

 

SPEAKER:  Mr. Richard J. Gallot, Jr., President, Grambling State University 

 

DATE/TIME:  11:30 AM – 1 PM Thursday, January 11, 2018 

 

LOCATION:  Monroe Civic Center – W.L. “Jack” Howard Theater 

 

NOTE:  The event will feature an outstanding speech, singing by the GSU Choir, and 

recognition of local heroes who have honored Dr. King by their contributions to education, 

community service, government, justice and other humanitarian efforts, which help improve our 

local community! 
 

Please help spread the word.  

   
By working together, we are making a difference!  

  


